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The fourth annual Multicultural Luncheon, held Saturday, Feb. 8 at St. Peter UMC, was a timely communal 
celebration of multiculturalism in the South Georgia Conference. Rev. Dr. Ken Walden, president and dean 
of Gammon Seminary, was the luncheon presenter. He shared key points from his book, "Practical 
Theology for Church Diversity: A Guide for Clergy and Congregations." Thanks to all who participated, 
and special thanks to the Multicultural Luncheon Design Team and St. Peter UMC for hosting. For more 
information about Multicultural Ministries, contact Rev. Earnestine Campbell, Associate Director of 
Connectional Ministries, at earnestine@sgaumc.com. The Multicultural Luncheon is an annual event 
sponsored by The Office of Connectional Ministries.	


